From:
Mrs Robyn Gleeson

I fully support NAPLan testing but are strongly against any league tables
being created and feel that none of the data really needs to be on the
internet. If parents want to know how their own child fared against others in
general within their child's own school they should be able to find out this
information from their relevant school.

I strongly say no to league tables.



